From: Kevin Trevil <ktrevil@sgcsd.net>

Date: Sun, Jan 19, 2025 at 10:15 AM

Subject: Letter of resignation

To: Clayton Savage <csavage@sgcesd.net>, <loebodden@gmail.com>, John Geniti
<JGeniti@sgcsd.net>, Rick Arket <rarket@sgcsd.net>

Hello John and Rick,

As of right now, I'm going to step down as JV head coach and assistant for varsity. This
is not the easiest decision for me but | am thankful for the coaches for everything.

Thank you,

Kevin Trevil



